
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW 
ZONING TASK FORCE 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

JOINT MEETING 
FEBRUARY 3, 1986 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Council Chambers 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers J. v. Stone 

Charles Taylor 
Jeffrey Siler 
James Singer 

Planning Commission Members Elmer Tate, Chairman 
Robert Looper 
Robert Hosfeld 
Marian Simmons 
Stanley Swartz 
Robert Chappell 

Board of Architectural Review Members Michael Pekarek, 
Chairman 
Sally Beals 
Roger Krass 
Scott Feldmeier 
Terrence Kramer 

Zoning Task Force Members Christine Snyder, Co-Chairman 
David Blum 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Jon Bormet 
City Planner Alan Schwab 
City Planner Steve Feverston 

The Meeting was called to order by Christine Snyder for the 
purpose of reviewing the entire document of the proposed Zoning 
Ordinance for the City of Centerville. Major changes proposed 
were compared with present Zoning Ordinance districts and 
regulations. Changes suggested during this Meeting will be 
analyzed by the City Staff and changes made to provide 
clarification. Mrs. Snyder requested that suggestions be given 
in writing to the City Staff to be considered by the Zoning Task 
Force during their next Meeting. 

Mr. Schwab briefly reviewed proposed changes in the Zoning 
Map for the City of Centerville. Included on the Map is a change 
in the zoning classification for certain properties. Comments 
will be discussed in detail during the next Joint Meeting 
scheduled for February 10, 1986. 

It was concluded that the February 10th Joint Meeting begin 



-

• 

at 7:00 P.M. and terminate at 10:00 P.M. 

~~~~ 
Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 




